Search Committee Update 12/12/2023

Season’s Greetings from your Search Committee, who bring you tidings of great joy!  We are thrilled to report that we have found a wonderful, experienced candidate to be our next minister and she is ready to say yes to South Church!  While we are not able to share personal details yet, rest assured that we are all very excited about her qualifications and vibrant spirit. Please mark your calendar for our Candidating Weekend and plan to join us when she and her family visit on January 20 and 21, 2024.  We will host a social gathering on Saturday so you can meet them, and then she will lead us in worship on Sunday morning.  Following worship, we will hold a brief congregational meeting where members can vote to approve her candidacy and officially call her as our next pastor. More details will be coming soon, but you don’t want to miss this momentous time in the life of our church.  So as we eagerly await the birth of the Christ child, we eagerly await new beginnings at South Church.  Hallelujah!
